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October 3, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and students, 

 

As you are well aware, the costs of undertaking a graduation celebration dinner and SafeGrad are 

extensive.  Collège Churchill High School has a long tradition of engaging in fundraising activities to offset 

the costs to the students and families who wish to be a part of this very significant event.   

 

Members of this year’s graduating class are continuing the fundraising project that began last year and 

that has significant potential to bring in funds to help with grad.  As of this Friday, October 6, Grade 12 

student volunteers will be operating The Snack Stop during lunch hours on the last day of every school 

week.  The Snack Stop will be set up in front of the Senior Gym, in the school’s lobby, and will feature a 

variety of snacks and drinks available for cash-only sale. 

 

Our Grade 12s will be able to interact in customer service roles with all of the people who move through 

our building.  While there will be staff supervision, these students will also handle inventory and 

accounting according to very stringent WSD guidelines, learning a host of valuable skills along the way. 

 

All profits from The Snack Stop will go into a communal grad account which will be evenly distributed 

among all students buying tickets to grad celebrations in June. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact Ms Friesen at kefriesen@wsd1.org .  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Ms. Friesen 

Teacher|Collège Churchill High School 

204-474-1301 


